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Docket No. 50-302

Florida Power Corporation

ATTN: Mr. J. T. Rogers
Assistant Vice President

3201 34th Street, South

St. Petersburg, Florida 33733

REF: SEPARATION IN THE CONCRETE OF THE CRYSTAL RIVER UNIT 3
CONTAINMENT DOME , -

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated April 21, 1976 pursuant to 10 CFR 50.55(e)
regarding the above item. We are looking forward to receipt of your final
report on this matter. .

Please refer to Control No. HO 1277 F2 in future correspondence in
reference to this item.

Your cooperation is appreciated.

Sincerely,
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Dudley Thompson

Acting Director

Division of Field Operations

Office of Inspection and
gEnforcement
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